
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 5 October 2006 

7. UPDATE ON BOARD FUNDS 
 
 The Board received an update of its 2005/06 Discretionary, SCAP and Youth Development Funds. 
 
 The Community Development Adviser, Maryanne Lomax provided an update on the Recreation and 

Sports fund and the Community Development Scheme Fund. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


